
 

 

 

 

 

 

May 2022 

 

Dear Parent/Carer,  

 

I am writing to invite your child to The Big Bang Fair at the NEC Birmingham on Thursday 23 June 2022. 

The event gives young people the chance to hear from inspiring engineers and scientists from some 

of the UK’s biggest companies and find out about the opportunities available in science and 

engineering, plus lots of interactive experiences.  

The cost of the trip is £7.00 which includes transport costs. This must be paid via ParentPay by Friday 

27 May 2022. Please note that once you have committed to the trip all deposits and monies paid will 

be non-refundable should your child withdraw from the trip. 

The coach will depart from school at 9am. Students are expected to be in school at the regular start 

time in full school uniform. Please remember to provide a packed lunch with some extra drinks for 

the day. If your child qualifies for a free school meal, please let me know if you will need this in advance 

(mcarey@northleamington.co.uk). We expect to be back by 3pm so that your child can return home 

as per normal school day. If there is a delay due to any unforeseen reasons, you will be informed by 

group text. 

 

It is advisable that students do not take valuables on this trip. However, if it is necessary, please ensure 

that your own insurance or any that has been published as coming with the visit covers such items. 

 

Educational site visits are an additional opportunity for students to support their learning. Should we 

have any concerns regarding a student’s behaviour either prior to or in the time between signing up 

to the trip, that student will be withdrawn from the trip and individual parents will be notified 

accordingly. Any monies paid will be non-refundable unless a suitable replacement can be found and 

in this instance a refund will be issued minus any deposit paid.  

Please complete the Consent & Emergency permission form attached and return it to Student Services 

or your child’s science teacher by Friday 27 May 2022 at the latest.  

 

Thank you. 

 

Mr M Carey 

 

 

 


